
Dear Board of Supervisors; 

Please, do not impose very major impacts on all of us, and the still beautiful natural environment, 

without an EIR on the cumulative effects. I expect you will hear a lot of good reasons not to rush 

into this, so I will just to add my voice urging you to use common sense, do the EIR, process the 

applications you have, and give the Sheriff the resources to enforce the laws you have. 

Yours sincerely, 

Jonathan Whipple 

Potter Valley 

 


